
 
 

ACT NOW!  
 

PRESERVE SINGLE-FAMILY NEIGHBORHOODS FROM MULTI-STORY 
DEVELOPMENTS 

 
 

The City of Los Angeles is in the process of upda7ng 
Community Plans that affect land use and could result in 
poten7ally widespread changes to single-family zones 
allowing mul7-story developments.  The CHIP (Citywide 
Housing Incen7ve Program) Ordinance as originally 
wriEen would amend Los Angeles Municipal Codes by 
streamlining project review procedures and give special 
incen7ves to builders disrup7ng communi7es’ zoning  
protec7ons and involvement. 

 

On November 19th the City Council PLUM CommiEee (Planning and Land Use 
Management) met and voted unanimously to protect single-family zones in 
support of amended CHIP Ordinance- Dra0 #3 without Exhibit D op<ons.  Special 
thanks to our 12th District Councilmember John Lee, Chair of the PLUM 
CommiEee, and the en7re PLUM CommiEee for their support and “Yes” votes. 
  

URGENT!  
 

Contact City Councilmembers 
 

The CHIP Ordinance- Dra0 #3 without Exhibit D op<ons will be sent within the 
next few weeks (or earlier) to full City Council for a final decision on this very 
important issue.  *Visit our Zoning & Planning CommiEee page on the WHNC 
website. Please email each City Councilmember NOW reques7ng a “Yes” vote.  
Informa7on to contact City Councilmembers with suggested messages and email 
addresses are on the CommiEee page. 
 

JOIN TOGETHER! 
 

Save Single-Family Neighborhoods 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

West Hills Neighborhood Council 
h4ps://www.westhillsnc.org/ 

 
 


